
From: Bill Childs
To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing
Subject: Em Que Viet application
Date: Tuesday, September 6, 2022 4:02:27 PM

I am writing to support Em Que Viet’s application for a patio and sidewalk service area to
their existent liquor license. They’ve already proven to be a great neighbor and I strongly think
they will be responsible with respect to their sidewalk and patio!

Thanks,
Bill Childs
1348 Lincoln Avenue
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Typos by my iPad.
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